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 NOTICE 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have launched few new small cars to extend our transport 

coverage to the Sainthia interior and surrounding areas for Gitanjali Public School. Please note, 

access to campus will be restricted for private cars henceforth. Parents using private transport are 

requested to register with GPS Transport by contacting 6295112217 as soon as possible. This step 

aims to streamline our transport services and ensure the safety and convenience of all our students 

after our parents’ hurdles with private car owners. 

 

Please let us know so that immediately on the first day after the Summer Vacation, we can run our 

hired vehicles.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards,  

 
  
  
  
  
  

Signature   of   the   Principal   


